
 

 

The Parish Community of  

St. James, St. Francis Xavier and St. Mary’s 
2118 Adjala-Tecumseth  

Townline, Colgan L0G 1W0  

72 Queen St 

Tottenham  

2458 4th Concession 

Achill  

Mass Times  

Monday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Tuesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Wednesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Friday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Saturday 10:30 am & 5:30 pm (St. James) 

Sunday 8:30 am (St. Mary’s) & 10:00 am (St. 

James) & 11:30 am (St. Francis) 

Office Hours  

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 2:00 - 5:00 pm 

Email: stjamesco@archtoronto.org 

Phone: 905-936-4266 
Website: www.stjamesco.archtoronto.org 

Email the office if you would like a digital copy of the bulletin 

Sign up at the office for the code to St Francis Xavier for access 

to Adoration 

Confessions: Saturday 4:30 pm—5:15 pm at St. James 

Parish Priest: Fr. Eric Mah 

Weekly Mass Intentions 

Monday, Jan. 29 at 7 pm Luigi “Lou” Biffis + 

Tuesday, Jan. 30 at 9:30 am  For the intentions of John Benedict  

Wednesday, Jan. 31 at 9:30 am    

For the people of God 

For vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

In thanksgiving 

Fr. Manfred Schmid + 

Available for Mass intention—contact the Church office  

Friday, Feb. 2 at 7:00 pm  

For the people of God 

For vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Al Van Hezewyk + 

Anita Colagiacomo + 

For the intentions of Deacon Michael Robertson 

Available for Mass intention—contact the Church office  

Saturday, Feb. 3 at 10:30 am  Tonino Tersigni + 

Saturday, Feb. 3 at 5:30 pm  Anita Colagiacomo + 

Sunday, Feb. 4 at 8:30 am Sr. Kathleen Haley + 

Sunday, Feb. 4 at 10:00 am For the people of God 

Sunday, Feb. 4 at 11:30 am For the people of God 

4th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

GEE-WIZZ  

PORTABLE TOILETS  

SHORT & LONG TERM  RENTAL  

S p e c i a l  E v e n t s  

Phone: 416-888-3424 

Fax: 905-939-9404 

 

 

LeQuelenec Landscaping Services 
Landscaping Design - Skid Steer Loader Service 
Grass Cutting - Tree & Shrub Planting & Pruning 

Spring & Fall Cleanup - Lawn Fertilizing 
Interlocking Stone - Gravel Driveways & Repair 

Lawn Aerating & Rolling - Sodding & Seeding 
Call Steve 647-393-7557 

 

Interested in advertising in the  
bulletin? Contact the Church office! 

647-283-8948 

RESIDENTIAL 
CLEANING 

Weekly,  
biweekly, or 

monthly,  
move in/out, 
decluttering/

organizing 
services  

Communion for the Sick 

If you know someone who would like to receive Communion at their home, there are two options:  
1) You can bring them Communion  

2) You can contact the office to arrange for a volunteer  
to bring them Communion  

If you would like to bring them Communion, go to the sacristy before Mass, where you will find a tray, pyxes, unconse-
crated hosts, and blue Communion of the Sick books. Place enough unconsecrated hosts for a single visit in a pyx and 
place it on the tray. Each pyx has a small, coloured sticker on it to distinguish between them. At the end of Mass (after the 
end announcements and before the final blessing), Fr. Eric will bring down the tray with the pyxes; please take your pyx 
and bring it directly to the person who will be receiving Communion. You do not need to wait until the dismissal at the 
very end of Mass.   
 

If you would like to become a volunteer Eucharistic Minister who brings Communion to the sick, please contact the office.  

St. Vincent de Paul 

You can make a difference and help our neighbours in need by donating to our society at St. James. Donations 
can be made using envelopes at the back of the Churches, or by going online at www.ssvp.ca. Please follow 
the prompts to direct the donation to the St. James Conference in Tottenham. Donations of $20 or more will 
be given a tax receipt. Your donation will go towards temporary assistance for those in crisis situations.  

Should you or someone you know need our support, please leave a voicemail at 905-936-4266 ext. 5. The phone line is 
confidential and your call will be returned within two days. 

http://www.ssvp.ca


 

 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intentions for February 

For The Terminally Ill: Let us pray that the sick who are in the final stages of life, and their families, receive the  

necessary medical and human care and accompaniment. 

  

Queen of Apostles Renewal Centre Retreat Day 

The Queen of Apostles Renewal Centre (1617 Blythe Road, Mississauga) invites cancer patients and caregivers to a 

retreat day to experience God’s healing love. The retreat day will be on Thursday, February 17 and registration will 

begin at 8:30 am. The cost of the retreat is $45. For more information, please contact Jean at 905-278-5229 or email 

office@qoa.ca. 

First Friday 

Next Friday, February 2nd is the First Friday of the month, so there will be Adoration following the 7 pm Mass. 

Lent: Fasting & Abstinence 

On Ash Wednesday and Good Friday, fasting rules allow 

Catholics to eat only one full meal and two smaller meals 

which, combined, would not equal a single normal 

meal.  Those ages 18-59, in reasonable health, are required 

to fast on Ash Wednesday and Good Friday.  

Those 14 and older must abstain from meat on Fridays 

during Lent.   

Children, adults with physical and mental illness, pregnant 

women and those nursing are all exempt. 

Praying for the Sick 

If you or a family member is sick, please let the office know 

and we will add their name to the prayers of the faithful.  

Please pray especially for Nirmala Vijey, Olga Stanczyk, 

Helen McGowen, Victoria Reid, Ana Paula Rodrigues, Chiu 

Wong, Moira Molony, Kevin Latimer, Joan Marling, Tom 

Kennelly, Caitlyn Gannon, and Elena and Christina Burke. 

We remember in prayer those who have passed away  

recently, including, Fr. Manfred Schmid and Sheryn Lepine. 

St. James Boiler 

Last Sunday, the boiler which heats St. James Parish failed due to age and the condition is such that it cannot be  

repaired. Fortunately, we have since been generously donated two boiler units which we were able to set up on an 

emergency basis. This new equipment is not compatible with our existing plumbing, such that temporary air  

handling units have also been installed on a temporary basis to help us get through the heating season until a more 

long-term solution can be arranged, which will require additional expenses. 

You will notice our temporary heating solution is somewhat noisy, so we thank you in advance for your patience and 

understanding. 

We thank you in advance for your donations to our monthly building fund, which has been invaluable to assist with 

issues such as these; and we encourage you to continue to be generous in this regard. The next building fund  

collection is next weekend.  

https://hallow.com/blog/ash-wednesday/
https://hallow.com/blog/good-friday-the-passion-of-christ/

